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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 
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Travel Advisory: State Road 200 Lane Closure Schedule 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – This advisory is to inform community leaders and interested 
parties about upcoming scheduled lane closures, traffic shifts and other construction 
activity The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has permitted as part of the 
State Road 200/A1A improvement projects.  
 
Below are the planned closures for January 15 to January 22, weather permitting. 
Certain activities may require unexpected lane closures for the safety of both drivers 
and construction workers. For a complete list of scheduled lane closures in northeast 
Florida, interested parties may visit www.NFLRoads.com/TrafficReport. 
 
Daytime lane closures: None at this time. 

Nighttime lane closures: 

State Road 200: 

• The eastbound right lane of State Road 200 from Chester Road to Flora Parke 
Boulevard is expected to be closed Sunday, January 17 and Monday, January 18 
from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

• The eastbound right lane of State Road 200 from Barnwell Road to O’Neill Scott 
Road is expected to be closed Tuesday, January 19 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

• The westbound right lane of State Road 200 from O’Neill Scott Road to Barnwell 
Road is expected to be closed Wednesday, January 20 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

• The westbound right lane of State Road 200 rom Flora Parke Boulevard to 
Chester Road is expected to be closed Thursday, January 21 and Friday, 
January 22 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT 
District 2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.  
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